
The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall. The Board strongly 
encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality assurance and recall policies and procedures 
to determine if any corrective action is required.  

Description Lot # NDC UPC 

VA TRUE METRIX NFRS STRTR KIT KW0135 56151147403 2129200607 

Trividia is recalling the above item/lot due to incorrect factory-set unit of measure. This recall is to the 
consumer level. Affected product started shipping February 2019. NOTE: This recall only affects the 
noted lot for one specific serial number: TA1548753. The serial number will be printed on the outer 
case/shipper label, or on the side of the individual meter box. 


